
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

Washington, D.C. 20520 

FOI Case No. 8003701 

April 15, 1981 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I refer to your letter of May 21, 1977 to the Naval Intelligence Service requesting the mandatory classification review and release of certain documents. Your letter was passed to us for review and direct reply because one of the documents in the file retrieved on your behalf originated in the Department of State. ~~ 

After careful review, we have determined that this document ean be released in its entirety. > 

Sincerely, 

So eott— Gren ¢, 
fon Clayton E. McManaway 

Deputy Assistant Secretary 
Bureau of Administration 
Classification/Declassification 

Center


